
NEWS RELEASE 
O’Gorman Parents for Kids (OPK)Hosts Annual Pasta Supper Fundraiser 
Timmins, October 14, 2011:   

O'Gorman Parents for Kids is holding its Annual Pasta Supper on Tuesday, October 
18, 2011at the Dante Club from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.  
 

Monica Battiston, OPK Chair commented, “O’Gorman Parents for Kids is very 
excited about hosting this year’s Pasta Supper at the Dante Club.  Funds that we 
collect throughout the year go towards helping various groups in the school, 
assisting under-privileged students so that they may participate in activities, and we 
provide five bursaries to graduating students.  We will have great Italian food, 
draws, door prizes and most of all fun.  I encourage you to purchase your tickets 
early as this event has been a sold out event in past years.” 
 

Tickets for this great pasta dinner are $15.00 which includes pasta, meatballs, salad 
and dessert.  Draws and prizes are also on the menu. 
 

Please purchase your tickets from OPK members and/or by calling O’Gorman High 
School at 705-268-4501. 

                         

For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
 

Contact: Andrew Marks 
Community Relations Officer 
Phone: (705) 268-7443 x3213 
Fax: (705) 267-3590 
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“You Are The Light of The World!” 


